From: Melinda Morin

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No to Northern Pass
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 9:12:56 AM

Melinda Morin
6 Cogswell Road
Milan, NH 03588

December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am opposed to the Northern Pass project. It will scar the landscape, bring no jobs in the long-term to
NH and NH will not benefit from any supposed savings. Do not approve Northern Pass.

Sincerely,
Melinda Morin
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